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From: Faye Snowden  

Sent: 18 July 2022 21:18 

To: Emma Woodland   

Subject: Re: 22/00175/ful- Fox and Hounds 

 

Hi Emma 

 

Discussed this evening and Cllrs wish to Object due to the effect it would have on the village and 

neighbours. Concerns were also raised in regards to odours, smoke and noise pollution due to the 

close proximity to neighbouring houses. As well as the increased traffic out onto the small road from 

an insufficient exit. 

 

Regards  

Faye  

 

Faye Snowden 

Clerk to Sinnington Parish Council 

 


